
 

April 2025 

Temporary car park update 

We are pleased to say that our plans to 

implement a temporary car park are 

progressing well. 

We will be using the large field by the main 

car park as a temporary car park to make 

sure we keep as many spaces open as 

possible while the works take place. The 

proposed location is shown on the map at 

the end of this newsletter. 

During the week commencing 15 May 2025, 

Kensa are aiming to move their equipment 

out of the east car park into the large field, 

opening up that car park again for all 

residents to use.  

We are aiming to open the temporary car 

park from the week commencing 15 May 

2025. The whole main car park will then be 

closed for further works, as scheduled.  

There will be a one-way system in place to 

ease congestion and access to the car park 

will be managed to ensure everything runs 

smoothly. 

Please rest assured that we are doing all we 

can to ensure the works are carried out as 

quickly as possible, to keep disruption to a 

minimum.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upgrading your heating 

Kensa are continuing to make progress 

with the works to install the new 

heating system for Abbey View, Munden 

View and the nearby low-rise blocks, 

which will provide reliable heating and 

hot water for residents.  

This newsletter includes an update on 

the temporary car park and who you 

can contact if you have any questions.  

Thank you for your continued patience 

as these works take place. 



 

Keeping you up to date 

Throughout these works, we are keeping 

residents informed through text messages 

and emails. Please look out for these 

messages, as they include important 

updates on the project and how the works 

might affect you. 

If you have not been receiving these 

updates, please contact us to make sure we 

have the correct details for you.  

We also have a dedicated 

information page on our 

website, which we will 

keep updated.  Scan the 

QR code or visit 

www.wcht.org.uk/works 

 
 

Key contacts 

Rachel Rose – Resident Liaison 

Officer, Kensa  

rachel.rose@kensa.co.uk 

07930 109 951 

Shalim Hoque – Housing Officer 

shalim.hoque@wcht.org.uk 

07920 070 506 

Jamie Stewart – Project Surveyor 

jamie.stewart@wcht.org.uk 

 


